
Latin Generation Panel (GP) Meeting 
Notes from the  meeting on 30 August 2018 

Meeting Attendees (in alphabetical order) 
 GP members: 

1. Bill Jouris 
2. Dennis T. Tanaka 
3. Jean Paul Nkurunziza 
4. Meikal Mimun 
5. Mirjana Tasić 

Staff: 
6. Pitinan Kooarmornpatana 

 
Meeting Notes  
1.  The GP chair advised  that the following changes were made to the proposal 

document: 

• Bavarian, Kabyle, Mundari and Tswa languages have been removed from the 
proposal. They are EGIDS-5 languages which have insufficient references. 

• As a  result, the following code points, which are only used in Kabyle, Mundari 
and Tswa, have been removed: 1E0D, 1E25, 1E5B, 1E91, 1E93 

• The principles for developing cross-script and in-script variants was added but 
need a further review according to the input from the previous Brussels meeting. 

• The references section needs to add the relevant data and the access date.  

2.  The GP agreed to submit the proposal to the IP on the 10 September 2018. The 
repertoire section should be complete and the variant section would include as many  
of  the agreed variant code points as possible.  

3.  The GP continued discussing the Latin-Cyrillic cross-script variant cases: 

• 0079 LATIN SMALL LETTER Y (y) and 
04AF CYRILLIC SMALL LETTER STRAIGHT U (ү) 
Resolution:  Include in the variant set.  
 

• Sequence 0062 006C LATIN SMALL LETTER B + LATIN SMALL LETTER L (bl) 
and 04AF CYRILLIC SMALL LETTER YERU (ы) 
Resolution:  Include in the variant set.  

4.  Next Latin GP call:  The next meeting for variant discussion is set for 6 September 
2018, 16.00 UTC. 

 

 



Action Items  
S. No. Action Items Owner 

1 Add the description and the access date of the references  PK 
2 Review the in-script and Armenian cross-script variant for the next 

meeting.  
ALL 

 
 


